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October 1, 2021 
 

END-OF-LIFE (EOL) NOTICE – NX2200e 

In keeping with our commitment to providing our customers and partners with the highest level of service 
and support, NEXGO will End-of-Life (“EOL”) the current NX2200e mobile point-of-sale terminals. 

 
The following End-of-Life (EOL) terms apply to the NX2200e mobile point-of-sale terminals listed below. 

 
1. End-of-Life (EOL) Date 
On January 31, 2022 all configurations of the following terminal and accessories will be discontinued: 

 
Part No. Product Description 

TNW4T21.110 NX2200e AT&T 
TNW5021.110 NX2200e WiFi 
TNW2021.110 NX2200e Countertop 
TNW3T73.110 NX2200e Verizon 
TNW3T53.110 NX2200e Verizon 
TNW4T61.110 NX2200e AT&T 
TNL2071.110 NX2200e Countertop 

 
2. Final Orders 
NEXGO will cease taking orders for all NX2200e mobile point-of-sale terminals and accessories effective 
immediately. 

 
3. Existing Inventory 
Effective the EOL date, all NX2200e mobile point-of-sale products listed above will be available on 
a “first come, first serve” basis until the inventory is depleted. 

 
4. Repair Support0 
Repair support for all configurations of the NX2200e mobile point-of sale terminals listed above will be 
available for customers for a period of one (1) year or any other stated warranty period, as component 
availability permits or a replacement product will be offered. 

 
5. Continued and Future Development 
There will be no new NEXGO sponsored hardware or software development for this product after the 
EOL date. NEXGO recommends that all customers and partners begin the process of implementing a 
plan to migrate from the NX2200e listed above to the N Series – Smart Terminal Solutions. 

 
For detailed information about NEXGO's N Series – Smart Terminal Solutions and the application 
updates required to support them, please contact sales@nexgo.us. 

 
NEXGO is committed to incorporating the latest in technology advancements into all our products, 
services and solutions, ensuring maximum benefit to our customers and partners alike. If there is any 
way we can assist you, please do not hesitate to contact your NEXGO representative at any time. 
 
Best Regards, 
Patricia Love, 
EVP 


